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Happy Spring! As the warmer weather approaches we ask that you to send in a new change of 
clothes for your child for school.  We will send home the winter set as we get the new set in. On 
Tuesday, April 16th we invite you to come color eggs with your child to celebrate spring at 
2:30pm, a notice with details to follow.   We wish you a wonderful Spring break! 

Happy Birthday to: Class 002: Jenna 4/15 

     	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Literacy Corner 
 

Suggested Books 
My Five Senses- Aliki 
Look, Listen, Taste, Touch and Smell- Pamela Hill Nettleton 
Eating The Alphabet Fruits and Vegetables from A to Z- Lois 
Ehlert 
Bones- Meghan Duhamel  
Showdown at The Food Pyramid- Rex Barron 
The Edible Pyramid Good Eating Every Day- Loreen Leedy 
One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish- Dr.Seuss 
 

Parent Involvement 
4/16 - Egg coloring at 2:30pm 

 

Upcoming Dates 
4/12 - 7:00pm, 4/13 - 7:00pm, 4/14 - 2:00pm 
The Michael J. Petrides School presents 
The Little Mermaid 
4/17 – Paws Awards/Academic Success Celebration, 
6:30pm 

4/19 - 4/28 - Spring Break  

4/22 - Earth Day 

 

  
Wish List 

 

• Dixie Cups, Juice, Water 
• Planting soil and seeds 

 

 A Message From Ms. Ponzi 
Dear Families, 

Spring is finally here and we are heading into the final stretch of the school year!  Our children have grown in so many 
ways and they continue to make us proud each day.  Our upper elementary students have been working very hard this past month 
to prepare for the NYS ELA and Math exams.  Our younger students are inspired and continue to practice becoming better 
readers, writers and problem solvers.  I am so proud of everyone, keep up the great work!! 
  We will continue to host opportunities to engage with our parents and work together to ensure the success of our 
children.  We encourage you to volunteer your time here at school during upcoming special events.   
 Enjoy the upcoming Spring Recess with the ones you love! 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Ponzi 

 
  
  

Themes 
• Our Five Senses 
• Our Body 
• Nutrition & Healthy Eating 

	
  

PTA News 
 

Friday, April 5th is Pretzels for Panthers.  
Bowling with the Panthers is April 7th from 2-4 at Showplace. It’s $15 per bowler. Included 1 slice of pizza, drink, 2 hours 
of bowling, and shoe rental.  
PTA meeting is Wednesday, April 17 at 7:00pm.  
 

Dave and Busters Power cards are on sale now until May 20th.  
 

We would like to thank you for attending the Night of Chances. It was a huge success and a special thank you to all of our 
donors, volunteers, teachers, staff, and students for all of their hardworking and help.  
 

Thank you! 
	
  

	
  	
  

	
  	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  


